
Pedestrian Bridge Update:
A resolution has been reached for the unexpected poor soils discovered during the excavation 
of the south abutment between Kelly’s and Bayside.  After further soil exploration consisting of 
potholing and soil boring, the recommendation has been made to perform a full depth soil 
correction to remove the poor soils and replace with compacted sand.  The Contractor 
anticipates a re-start of construction to start completing this work on June 1st.
Additionally, it is expected that the settlement period for the embankment will be completed on 
June 1st as well.  This will allow the Contractor to begin construction of the north abutment and 
work is expected to start with the pile driving.

Old West Main Street Update:
The agreement between the City and Contractor to officially delay the award and hold the bid 
prices until August 24th has been approved.  The project is still on hold until a decision 
regarding the LRIP is confirmed hopefully by early to mid-June.  It is anticipated that a date for 
the construction open house will be set by the next newsletter.
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